
 

 

 
5 May 2022 

Athletics Program by ‘Dancefever’ Specialists 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
As part of the Physical Education curriculum, this term all students K-6 will be participating in a whole 
school athletics program organised by experienced external provider, ‘Dancefever Multisport’ and 
preparing students for the athletics carnival on Wednesday 29 June 2022. 
 
The program will cover children’s fundamental movements, athletic skills and techniques (see over). 
 
Dancefever Multisport has been teaching physical education programs in primary schools since 1999 
and are currently teaching in over 750 schools across NSW.  
 
Dancefever will provide two accredited athletics instructors namely Romeo Reynoso and Brentan Smith. 
 
Depending on your child’s class, the program will take place in the primary playground on Wednesdays 
or Thursdays starting on 27 April 2022. 
   
The cost of the program has been reduced to a payment of $40 for a one child family with the cost for 
two or more children, $65 in total. 
 
Funds are available to support families who are experiencing financial difficulties.  Please contact the 
school if we can help, or if you would like to check if you have any credit in your account. 
Would you please complete the permission note below and return it to the school office by Friday 13 
May 2022. 
 
Thank you for your support of physical education at the school. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Brian J Dill 
PRINCIPAL 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Athletics Program by ‘Dancefever’ Specialists 
 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………. of class ………………. to 
participate in the Dancefever Athletics Program at a cost of $40 for one child or $65 for two or more 
children. 
Signature of Parent/Caregiver: ………………………………………………………………..  
       
For your convenience you can pay with the secure Parent Online Payment (POP) system on our school 
website under the MAKE A PAYMENT.  Alternatively you can pay with cash or cheque to the school 
office.   
Please write your POP receipt number here ________________ 
 
Please return to the School Administration Office by Friday 13 May 2022 


